
                     GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                        Monday, March 9, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Meatloaf w/ Tomato Sauce 

   Crunchy Chicken Tenders 

   

 

BIRTHDAYS: Nataly Contreras 
 

1. Time to dust off those cleats and get ready to kick off of the 2020 Gurrie Soccer Season! 

Join the coaches for an important informational meeting after school on Tuesday March 

10th from 315-4pm in the library. You will get the season schedule and important parent 

signature forms required to turn in before the start of the season. If you are at all 

interested in joining you must attend this meeting to get all necessary information and 

team packet. See Coach Halper or Coach Motto if you have any questions. Go Blue, Go 

Gold, Go Tigers! 

 

2. "The Gurrie Tigers wrestling team will be sending four wrestlers to DeKalb, Illinois on 

Friday and Saturday to compete in this year's IESA state finals tournament. 

Congratulations to Patrick Collins for finishing in third place and a fourth place finish for 

Claudio Rodriguez at 112. Sectional champions Sam Costello at 185 and Kellan Knop at 

215 have received the top seed in the tournament along with a first round bye in their 

respective weight classes. Congratulations to Ignacio Rodriguez and Shane Hendrix, 

Frankie Mungo, and Dylan Rickman for a fantastic season and earning the titles of 

Sectional Qualifier. Good luck to our wrestlers as they prepare to compete with the best 

wrestles in the state of Illinois!" 

3. Reminder to all underwater robotics stem club members we will meet today to make any 

FINAL changes to your ROV to prepare for your intramural competition at LT tomorrow 

night. We will meet until 4 or until you feel prepared for tomorrow. See Mrs. Halper if 

you have any questions.  
 
 

 

 

 

  


